
6th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Visit to Abbotsbury Gardens- 14th March 2024

On Thursday 14th March, Year 1 will be visiting Abbotsbury Gardens.

We will be given a guided tour of the gardens by staff, and take part in a nature hunt whilst there.

Students should wear PE kits, trainers and bring a waterproof coat.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch, snack and water bottle. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and
you would like us to provide them with lunch, please indicate this on the consent form.

The total cost for this trip is £15 and is now live on sQuid, without payment and consent your child will not be permitted
to attend. The deadline for payment and consent is Tuesday 12th March at 12pm.

Yours faithfully,

A Chan� J Jackso�

Miss Chant
Year 1 Teacher

Miss Jackson
Year 1 Teacher

https://forms.gle/w27sLF1irvbxe7EP7

